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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been informed by Travelwest that there will be ongoing road works on Broom Hill. 
 
The road works are due to begin on Monday 14th May and are scheduled to continue until 
January 2019. 
 
The road works will involve temporary traffics lights and therefore there will be delays.  It is 
possible that the delays will also affect traffic on Frenchay Park road.  Click here to see full 
details on the Travelwest website.  
 
We are advising that you consider:  

 leaving earlier 

 taking a different route  

 walking/bicycling 
 
If you wish to drop off before 8:45 you can make use of the Breakfast Club which is open 
from 7:45am. 
 
Thank you in advance for supporting the prompt start of our school day. 
 
Mr Munro 
 
 

https://travelwest.info/projects/cycle-ambition-fund/bristol/frome-greenway-link/broom-hill

